relating toc Dr Drake.

From W. H. Bridgman to W, O,
(script)

Boston, Oct. 9 1894,
CUsHIT/ 704§

My desr Dr Osler

It gave me much pl easure t receive your lettér of recent
date and tc lesrn that you and Mrs Osler were again in Baltimore.
y The bocks have reached me but I trust that you will par-

don me if I read them over again before 1 send them tc you as it
hss been severaqyears since I hsve looked intc either of them.

1 am tcld that the portrait is nct e good cne but I will also
send .you 2 small lithograph in which ycsu will find the character-
istic expressicn cf Dr Hrake,.

I enclocse a letter eeceived yesterday from Dr Drake's son-in-

law which will give you in a sentence his estimate of his father-

§t will give me much plessure to find my way tc No. 1. West
Franklin Street should I, at any time, visit Baltimore.

With kindest regards tc Mrs OUsler and tc ¥ourself.
Believe me,
Sincerely yours,

W. H. BRIDGMAN,



